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Proof of Citizenship Status 

 

Your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) did not confirm that you are a citizen.  

You must submit documentation regarding your citizenship status to the AU Financial Aid 

Office before any further action can be taken on your aid application.  Acceptable documentation 

includes your U.S. Passport, Certificate of Citizenship, Certificate of Naturalization or Birth 

Certificate.  Please submit a copy of ONE of these documents to our office to confirm your 

citizenship status.  

 

If you are an eligible noncitizen, you must submit a correction to Item 14 on your FAFSA to 

indicate that you are an eligible noncitizen and to Item 15 to provide your Alien Registration 

Number.  A new Student Aid Report will be sent to the AU Financial Aid office within three 

processing days with results from the Department of Homeland Security about your eligible 

noncitizen status.  

 

Questions?  Please contact our office at the number below… 

 

 

AU Main Campus 

AU Central 

 

Phone: 202-885-8000 

aucentral@american.edu 

 

Submit documents to: 

 

AU Financial Aid Office 

4400 Massachusetts Avenue NW 

Washington DC 20016-8001 

Or  

Fax: 202-885-1025 

 

 

 AU Washington College of Law 

AU WCL Financial Aid Office 

 

Phone: 202-274-4040 

finaid@wcl.american.edu 

 

Submit documents to: 

 

AU WCL Financial Aid Office 

4801 Massachusetts Ave. NW, Suite 505 

Washington DC 20016-8187 

Or 

Fax: 202-274-4107 
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